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MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:  All Designated Members, Candidates for Designation, and Practicing Affiliates of the 

Massachusetts and Rhode Island Chapter of the Appraisal Institute 

  

FROM:  Bradford Hevenor, MAI, 2019 Chapter Secretary 

  

DATE:       August 21, 2019 

 

RE:   Report of the 2019 Nominating Committee 

Submitted by Bud Clarke, MAI, 2019 Nominating Committee Chair 

 

Pursuant to the procedures specified in Article X, Nominations and Elections of the Massachusetts 

and Rhode Island Chapter of the Appraisal Institute's bylaws, the 2019 Nominating Committee 

conducted an electronic vote on August 15, 2019 to fill an open position created by the resignation of 

Ryan Christman, MAI for three-year term (1/1/20 - 12/31/22).  Following our deliberations, we are 

pleased to submit the following nomination. 

 

Director for a 3-year term (1/1/20 to 12/31/22):              Brett Pelletier 

 

The foregoing slate will be voted upon on Wednesday, September 25, 2019 at the Fall Chapter 

Meeting taking place at the Save the Bay, 100 Save the Bay Drive, Providence, RI.  Please feel free 

to call with any questions. 

 


